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Greenfield Township Supervisors’ Meeting – August 2nd,2022 Meeting Minutes 

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenfield Township Supervisors was called to order at 
8:01 pm with the pledge of Allegiance. 

The roll call was Supervisor Slebodnik present, Supervisor Totsky present, Supervisor 
Mancuso present via phone, Attorney Casper present, Secretary Brewer present. A 
Supervisor’s quorum was present, so the meeting was able to proceed. 

There were no corrections to the minutes of the July 5th meeting by the Supervisors, so the 
minutes stood approved as distributed. 

The Township departments read or stated verbally their reports as available.  

There were no comments from the public on Agenda items.  

Supervisor Totsky moved to accept the bid from Chris Phillips for the maintenance for the 
exterior of the Municipal building. Supervisor Slebodnik seconded that motion. The motion 
passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes.   

Jerry Snyder wondered if the Township was getting reimbursed for anything regarding the 
individuals that were involved with the previous Sewer Authority legal issues. The Board 
responded that it is a Sewer Authority issue. George Fezy expressed his concern on the 
water run-off from Altier Lane. Solictor Casper responded with an update. Mike Mazza 
commented on the road work on Wagner Blvd. 

Supervisor Totsky moved to adjourn the meeting. Supervisor Slebodnik seconded that 
motion. The motion passed with a voice vote with all Supervisors present voting yes. The 
meeting was adjourned at 8:27pm. 

 


